
 
 

National Stock Exchange of India 

 

Circular 

Department: LISTING 

Circular Ref. No: NSE/CML/2021/49 Date: November 25, 2021 

 

 

The Company Secretary 

All Listed Companies 

 

Sub: Payment of fees in connection with filings made with SEBI 

 

The Exchange has received a communication from SEBI dated October 13, 2021 (copy enclosed) regarding 

payment of fees in connection with filings made with SEBI. 

 

Payment of fees in terms of SEBI (Issue of Capital and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2018, SEBI 

(Substantial Acquisition of Shares and Takeovers) Regulations, 2011 and SEBI (Buyback of Securities) 

Regulations, 2018, are currently being made through Payment Gateway made available at SEBI Intermediary 

Portal. 

 

For specific applications for which SEBI Intermediary Portal is not supportive, listed companies are hereby 

advised to make payment of fees as per the attached communication issued by SEBI. 

 

It may further be noted that w.e.f. October 13, 2021, the fillings, where the payment has been made through 

modes other than the specified ones, may get delayed. 

 

Accordingly, all listed companies are advised to take note and comply. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

 

 

Harshad Dharod 

Manager 

 


